
 

TANC Transmission Project
Reliability & Renewable Power for California

Public Scoping Comments
For the Transmission Agency of Northern California Transmission Project 

(TTP) Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report

The purpose of the public scoping period is to obtain comments on the environmental issues 
and alternatives that should be addressed in the Joint Environmental Impact Report/ 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIR/EIS) that TANC and Western will be preparing for the 
TTP. You may use this form for your written comments and either drop it in the comment
box provided at any of the public scoping meetings, mail it to the address at the left, 
fax to 916-353-4772, email to TTPEIS@wapa.gov, or provide comments online at 
www.wapa.gov/transmission/ttp.htm. It is important to note that only written comments 
will be accepted and all comments must be received by April 30, 2009.

Anonymous comments cannot be accepted.

(Please print legibly. Your name, address, and comments become public information and may 
be released to interested parties if requested.)

Mr. David Young

NEPA Document Manager

Western Area Power Administration

114 Parkshore Drive

Folsom, CA 95630

Phone: 916-353-4777

Fax: 916-353-4772

Email:

TTPEIS@wapa.gov

Website:

www.wapa.gov/transmission/ttp.htm 

Name:

Organization:

Title:

Address:

Comments:



Mr. David Young
NEPA Document Manager
Western Area Power Administration, Sierra Nevada Region
114 Parkshore Drive
Folsom, CA 95630

Please place 
$0.42 

stamp here

Please fold, tape along edges, stamp, and mail


